
 

 

Tatsuo and Etsuko Sasaki concluded the Tribal Messiah Blessing of 430 couples 
 
Emmanuel Allognon 
December 19, 2018 
 

 
 

On December 19, 2018, Tatsuo and Etsuko blessed 16 couples at the Youth House of Missérété and thus 

concluded the blessing of 430 couples. 

 

Before the Blessing Conference, Rev. SASAKI gave a paper on sexuality and reproduction, which greatly 

interested the participants. 

 

Following this blessing, a caravan of peace was launched in the commune of Missérété at the Town Hall 

in the presence of the Mayor who greatly appreciated what the FFWPU and UPF Benin are doing for 

peace. 

 

The couples showed great attention to the different communications. They were happy. It was a victory. 

 

 


